
Dear Ms Hernandez, 

I have recently been informed that it is being proposed that carbon emissions from logging and 

commercial tree plantations, on public and private land, be included as part of the Clean Energy 

Jobs bill - SB 1070.  I strongly support this proposal, since it has been established that timber 

industry emissions constitute a large percentage of Oregon's total carbon emissions profile.  I 

hope that this proposal will be incorporated into the bill, and into the final legislation. 

Thank you, 

Nancy Harrison 

1900 SW Sunset Blvd., 

Portland OR 97239 

 


